
【Ozai Shunmikan】Certified as a "Safe is Delicious Plus" certified store
2022/2/6

Ozai Shunmikan has been designated as an " Safe is Delicious Plus Certified Restaurant" by 
Oita Prefecture.

The " Safe is Delicious Plus" certification system is a project to ensure that restaurants in Oita
Prefecture not only take measures to prevent Covid-19 infection, but also that they are 
certified by a third party and issued a certification mark to ensure that infection prevention 
measures are thoroughly implemented.

Certified restaurants will be listed on Oita Prefecture's "Safe is Delicious" website.

We will continue to focus on infection prevention measures to ensure that our customers can 
use our restaurants with peace of mind.

We look forward to your visit!

●Oita Prefecture "Safe is Delicious" Project
https://anshin-oishi.com/

[Ozai Shunmika]
 ＊3788-1 Madokoro, Oita City (about 3 minutes walk from JR Ozai Station)
 ＊TEL 097-592-6666

 ＊Business hours: 11:00 – 14:00 (LO 13:30) / 17:00 – 22:00 (LO 21:30)
 Please note that business hours may be subject to change during the 

period of the shortened business hours request. Please understand in 
advance.

　 ＊Closed every Wednesday
　 ＊YouTube https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC70VO7tXe_8TA8yaAmlQWrw

＊twitter https://twitter.com/ozaishunmikan
 ＊Facebook https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100010751525342
 ＊Line ID dzxwg888888


